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Financial Report for the Year 2016-17 (Clerk: Mrs S Folds)

The End of Year Accounts have now been prepared and balanced and have been reviewed by the Internal Auditor, Mr David Quill.  Following approval of the accounts at this evening’s meeting, the Accounts will be sent to the External Auditor for approval.
The receipts this year totalled £11,450 compared to £14,922 in 2015-2016
Cornwall Council provided a Council Tax Support Grant of £650, £76 less than the previous year.  No defibrillator donations were received, which amounted to £2,554 less in receipts. However, £1,196 was received from the Cury Community Amenity Committee to pay for the replacement fence at the Village Hall.  Burial Board income decreased by £1,600 due to no burials taking place in 2016-17.  The Local Maintenance Partnership reclaim (£467) was outstanding and would be received in the next few weeks. 
The payments this year totalled £13,652 compared to £12,531 in 2015-2016
General Admin costs decreased by £395.  £2,054 less was given in S137 payments, due to the installation of a defibrillator in 15/16.  £2,005 more was spent in the Playing Field following a project to refurbishment the area.  A replacement fence at the village hall cost £1,196.  Burial ground costs increased by £58.  
The opening balance for the year was £12,184 and the closing balance is £9,983 giving an decrease in the bank balance of £2,201 for 2016/17. 
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